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Hello Friends and Supporters,

Our next Church Service will be on Sunday March 31, 2013, at the block where our Church is being built.
No. 4 Fleet Close Tuggerah, inside “Tuggerah Business Park” and it is off Reliance Drive and next to 
Bunnings Trade Warehouse. We are having this extra Liturgy in March to celebrate our National Day
which falls on 25th of March. We also going to have a group from our Greek Afternoon School students 
perform various poems and songs following the Service. We would like to thank our Greek Language Teacher for 
organizing this and doing such a great job with teaching our children the Greek Language and Customs. Thank you 
Anna.

Also we have begun our ‘Annual Car Fund Raiser’ and tickets are available for sale right now. THERE WILL ONLY 
BE 1000 TICKETS SOLD AND THE LUCKY TICKET WILL GET A “FORD FOCUS AMBIENTE, 1.6L AUTOMATIC, 
VALUED AT $24,990.00, which is proudly sponsored by “MACARTHUR FORD” of 36 Blaxland Rd., 
Campbelltown, Ph. (02) 4645 8888, in conjunction with “Central Coast Car Rentals”, 145 Main Road, Toukley.
Interested persons can get in touch with me for tickets. They are $100.00 Donation, which represents a great value.

My Number is: 0419 158 687.

Just a friendly reminder to any persons that have requested to purchase one of the 10 Icons on the side walls of the 
church that we are in need of these kind promises to be collected as the next step in the building process will be our 
biggest expense and it will have to be paid in full once the walls and roof go up. These persons can, if they prefer, to 
pay in installments and have the funds directly deposited to Saint Haralambos account. The details are as follows:

National Australia Bank
“The Greek Orthodox Archdiocese Parish of Saint Haralambos”
BSB: 082 057
Acc.: 542287835

Any persons interested in making a donation, can use the above account to deposit funds directly.

That is all the news I have for now. Hope to see you all at our Church Services and our functions.

If any of you have a personal Email address and would like to get monthly notices, please send me a note so I can 
include you in our email data base.

My Email is: luckyirene@ozemail.com.au

Many thanks and see you soon.

E. Anagnostou

Secretary

For and on behalf of the Committee


